
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 94.55% Kingfishers 94.83% Jackdaws 97%  Hummingbirds  95.14% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.38% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Christmas Message What a lovely week it has been in school with so much fun, laughter 

and smiles.  It all started with a beautiful guitar performance last Monday and celebration 

assembly.  It was such a lovely occasion and I hope everyone who attended enjoyed it as much 

as we did. 

 

Then we raised funds on Tuesday for Save the Children and for those less fortunate, by 

wearing our Christmas jumpers and the whole school enjoyed a fabulous Christmas Dinner with 

much laughter and excitement on Wednesay. Parliament members had a busy and fun Friday 

organising the film and quiz fundraising day.  We will let you know what they raised in the 

Spring Term. 

 

The Hummingbirds and Jackdaws performed their beautiful Carol Concert and the whole school  

attended a lovely Carol Service at the church, with some of children being involved as angels, 

shepherds and sheep.   

 

Phew what a joyous week and what a fab-u-lous lot of children you all have. You should be very 

proud of them. 

 

And finally, from our Bawburgh family to yours we wish you a very Merry Christmas and here’s 

to a great New year! 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 7th January 2024. 

 

Thank you We would like to thank all our volunteers who have helped with reading and trips 

this term.  Also, to The Friends for all their hard work and all their fundraising efforts. They 

are such an asset to our school.   

 

20th 

December 

2024 Friday Bulletin 



Welcome We would like to welcome Miss Skiggs who will be joining our afterschool club on 7th 

January. 

 

Multisports Afterschool Club Please see the form on ParentMail for completion.  Clubs 

will commence on 14th and 15th January.    

 

Outstanding Payments Please could you ensure all payments are up to date before the 

start of the Spring Term.  Please note that if tuck or drinks are in a minus balance, none will be 

issued.   If you are experiencing difficulties in making payment, please contact the Office. 

 

Belongings Could you please ensure that ALL your childs belongings are clearly labelled with 

their name. 

 

Dates for your diary 

8th January 2025 – Swimming commences for Yrs 3 and 4 

 


